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From: Derek Mehraban <dmehraban@dawnfarm.org>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 1:00 PM
To: Cummings, Kennedi <KCummings@a2gov.org>; Stefani Carter 
Subject: ICPOC

Dear Kennedi and Stefani,

I realize that I am not able to spend the time needed for this important commission. I am struggling to get
all my school work and day job and family commitments done, and I won't be able to dedicate the time
needed for the ICPOC. I am so sorry that I need to resign.

I just finished the write up for the September 27 event. You can find it
here. https://docs.google.com/document/d/121R9QOwz7I2qGS6V3iV572wqmiJ7dqN69BLHvrZUUE0/edit?
usp=sharing

It's hard for me to leave your group as I value what you are doing. When I have more time in the future
maybe I can look at coming back. All the best.

Derek

-- 
Derek Mehraban
Outpatient Therapist
Dawn Farm

o. 734-821-0216
www.dawnfarm.org
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